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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:21 AM
To: 'Liz Courey'
Subject: RE: FPL Increase

Good morning Ms. Courey,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Liz Courey [mailto:lizcourey@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 6:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Increase 
 

This is absurd.  Florida Power& Light have been sending emails and letters telling 
us that the rates are decreasing.  What in the world is this?  Are we filing pockets of 
the pockets of executives and taking money from those of us that live solely on 
Social Security.  Where do we get our increase to pay the bills?  This is just not 
right and someone needs to sit up and take notice of the cost of living in this 
state.  Help us and decrease our bills and show the country and world that you 
think of the elderly and do something right. 
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